
Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

 Margaret and I want to say a personal ‘Thank You’ to every person who opened 
up their home and church to us while we were in the United 
States these last 2 months. We have been truly blessed 
to minister in your churches, have a meal with you at your 
table, and share in the delight of fellowshipping together 
over what our Lord Jesus Christ has done for us all. 

	 It has been through your faithful giving and  
prayers that we have seen Bungoma Bible School grow 
beyond its capacity. It is now a Bible school that is changing 
the city and district of Bungoma. Students from all over 
Kenya and Africa have come to learn of the 
unconditional love of God and His great grace. 

	 It is because of your faithful giving and prayers 
that we have over 30 children in the Children’s home. 
They have been provided a loving home, clean clothes, 
good food, and an education. Education beyond 
elementary levels is not provided for by the government 
and must be paid by the families with children. Thank 
you for helping over 30 orphans have a future! 

	 It is because of your faithful giving and prayers 
that over 50 street boys are given clean clothes, food, 
and hear the message of God’s unconditional love three 
times a week.  
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Thank YOU for your partnership
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Justus sharing with a boy from 
the Street boys ministry

Margaret and Justus enjoying 
American Cuisine

Justus with some of the boys 
from the Children’s Home
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	 It is because of your faithful giving and prayers that 
the small church of Word of Life Bungoma now has grown 
to over 500 members. It is now on television, spreading the 
gospel by taking the message of God’s unconditional love 
to the people of Kenya. 

	 Margaret and I are truly blessed to be a part of the 
great commission as He has made us your hands and feet 
on the ground in Kenya. Again we want to Thank YOU for 
all you have done, all you have sacrificed, to be the hands 
and feet of Jesus here on this earth. 

	 You are fulfilling this Great Commission - ‘Go into all 
the world’. Margaret and I would not be able to make this 
impact in Kenya. You have empowered us because of your 
faithful partnership. As we continue to partner together in 
the great commission we will see… 
	 	 1. Expanded space to allow more students to 
	 	 attend Bungoma Bible School   
	 	 2. Send 12 boys from the Children’s Home to 
	 	 High School in February. 
	 	 3. Reach 2x’s as many street boys with food, 
	 	 clothes, and the message of God’s love. 
	 	 4. Bring restoration to the over 20 year old 	
	 	 school, dormitory, and church buildings. 

Together we will effect change in the future of Kenya with godly 
men and women leaders from Bungoma. 

You will eternally be our brothers and sisters in Christ. You are in 
our prayers and in our hearts.  
Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro 

Justus and Margaret
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Justus teaching at Word of 
Life Church

Old Sign for Church that needs 
restoration

Bungoma Bible School needs a 
painted sign on the front of 
building
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